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Government represented at World War One commemoration in Glasgow 
 
The Minister for Culture Steven Linares represented the Government at the World War One 
commemorations which took place in Glasgow today. 
 
The events were led by the Prince of Wales and the Prime Minister David Cameron and 
included many representatives of Commonwealth countries and the Overseas Territories. 
 
A Church service took place at St Mungo’s Cathedral in Glasgow. This was followed by a 
ceremony at the cenotaph where wreaths were laid by the Prince of Wales and Commonwealth 
leaders. 
 
After the ceremony, The Lord Provost of Glasgow councillor Sadie Doherty and Glasgow City 
Council invited dignitaries to a lunch at the City Chambers Glasgow. 
 
Mr Linares, who was in Glasgow for the Commonwealth Games, returns to Gibraltar tomorrow. 
 


